
From: Ken Moffitt <KenMoffitt@scsenate.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/24/2016 2:03:17 PM
Subject: Re: CHE Appointments

My opinion has not changed.  Once we get back to the filibuster perhaps we can discuss.
 

Kenneth M. Moffitt
Assistant Clerk
South Carolina Senate
(803) 212-6300

On Feb 24, 2016, at 1:52 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Any word on this?
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 18, 2016, at 10:51 AM, Ken Moffitt <KenMoffitt@scsenate.gov> wrote:
 

I have it on my agenda
 

Kenneth M. Moffitt
Assistant Clerk
South Carolina Senate
(803) 212-6300

On Feb 18, 2016, at 10:47 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Any word on this?
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 4:19 PM
 
To: Ken Moffitt
 
Subject: CHE Appointments
 
Call me when you have reviewed.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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